
 Moorside Cricket & Bowling Club 
Committee meeting minutes 

11
th

 June 2015 
 

Present: 
Peter Broadhurst (PB) (Chair), David Bowerman (DB), Carol Anne Morris (CM), Wendy Bird (WB), Ray 
Entwistle (RE), Darren Bowker (DBo), Tim Mitchell (TM), Matthew Ogden (MO) 
 

Apologies: Graham Bastow (GB), Tom Boyle (TB) 

 
Minutes of Previous meeting: Minutes for the previous meeting were accepted as a true record 

 

Actions from previous meeting: 
Child responsibility poster Action: TM 
 

Correspondence: 
Usual post received plus various e-mails from the GMCCL as well as the CLL/S&DCL merger team. 
TM explained the proposed new structure of the CLL and S&DCL merger. 
Received the new quote for the players’ insurance, which, includes two junior teams. TM to contact Sladdins. 
 Action: TM 

Treasurer’s report: 
Noted 
 

Bookings: 
Bookings for the next couple of weeks noted. 
 

Bar secretary’s report: 
Nothing to report. 
 

Safeguarding: 
Nothing to report. 
 

Community Bowls Pavilion: 
TM reported on a meeting he had with Napier and Les Foy. 
 

AOB: 
MO asked what is the club’s stance on electronic cigarettes. The consensus was that they are safe to use in 
the club. It was explained that the vapour given off is water and tobacco, not other toxins and carcinogens 
that are in normal cigarettes. 
 
RE asked if the electric had been switched off in the changing rooms. It is believed that there are too many 
kettles being used in the bowlers hut. WB to speak to the bowlers. Action: WB 
 
TM stated that it would be ideal if the club had its own printer, rather than using personal ones. This was 
agreed. 
 
TM asked for feedback from the new website. 
 
DB stated that the club has been asked to host the next inter-league match against Bolton on 12th July. 
 
DB stated that the quality of the CCTV system is poor. He stated that there are some great prices on HD 
CCTV at the wholesalers at the moment. He has got a quote from them of £638.24 + VAT. This would 
dramatically improve the chances of clarifying incidents caught on the CCTV system. This was unanimously 
agreed. 
 
Next meeting: 25th June 2015 at 8.30pm 
 
Meeting finished at 9.20PM 


